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After spending yesterday touring the district it appears our neighborhoods in Northern

Brooklyn were spared the worst of Sandy's devastation. My thoughts are with those who

were not as fortunate. Thank you to our first responders who braved Monday’s storm, and

continue to help those in need throughout the city.

If you would like to help your fellow New Yorkers, email nycservice@cityhall.nyc.gov with

your name, email address and borough. There will be ways to volunteer today and over the

next week as opportunities arise.


